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Mound City Board of Education Meets
(KLZA)--The Mound City Board of Education has approved the school districts
2020-21 calendar.

During their Wednesday meeting the Board approved a calendar with a first day
of school for the next school year on Monday, August 24 and the final day of the
school year being May 21, 2021.

Superintendent Ken Eaton said that days will be evaluated as winter progresses,

but as of now, no make-up days ares scheduled because of days missed due to
weather.
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